
 

Hi Warren 

Thanks for calling earlier. Here is the email I sent to the WDC regarding the information. I can’t seem to 

find any covering letter that came with it so I am assuming it arrived with the Trapski/Brash reports 

which I also requested. 

Regards 

 ………  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

From: …………………… [mailto: ………….@..... .co.nz]  
Sent: Friday, 4 February 2011 10:44 a.m. 

To: 'mailroom@wdc.govt.nz' 
Subject: information request 

 

Dear Sirs 

As an interested party (and a submitter) to the review of local government options in Northland, I would 

like to request the following information please. Could you please advise: 

a) The total cost of the review to date (including unpaid invoices),  

b) The total amount invoiced by each of the commissions who sat on the hearings (which if I recall 

correctly were held in July 2010); namely Dr Don Brash and Sir Peter Trapski. 

If you have some reluctance to provide this information, then please treat this as a request under the 

Official Information and Meetings Act. 

Thank you. 

……………………..  

PO Box ……………..   

Whangarei 

Ph ……….   

 



 


